
FYBAF, FYBBI & FYB.COM ORIENTATION ON 08-07-2017 
 

Bunts Sangha's  S.M.Shetty College Of Science, Commerce And Management Studies organized 

an orientation programme for the newly admitted BAF, BBI and BCOM students at the institute 

premises on 8th july 2017. The major objective of the programme was to make the parents and 

students aware of the academic aspects of the course, the rules and regulations of the institute 

and ensuring parental participation in monitoring the performance and progress of the students. 

 

The programme was inaugurated with the lighting of the lamp by Principal Dr. Sridhara Shetty, 

Vice - Principal Dr. Liji Santosh and respective Coordinators. 

 

Principal Dr. Sridhara Shetty briefed the students about the rules and regulations of the institute 

and requested the students and parents to understand and abide by the rules and norms of the 

college. 

 

BCOM Coordinator Prof. Sahana Raviprasad and BAF & BBI Coordinator Prof. Sandesha 

Shetty gave necessary information about the academic design of the first year BCOM, BAF & 

BBI course and the university and college rules & regulations regarding academics matters. 

 

Librarian Ms. Smitha Ravindran briefed students about the rules and regulations of the library, 

the functioning of the library, the competitions which are held by them and what all books are 

available in the library. 

 

Physical Director Ms. Rohini Shetty briefed students about various kinds of sports held in our 

college. 

 

Lastly, a vote of thanks was proposed by Prof.Niveditha Shetty. 

  



 

 
 

 

 
 

                                         


